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HPV Immunisation Day – Monday, 10th May 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
The HPV campaign will begin after the Easter Break for all Lanarkshire schools. We have been 
allocated Monday, 10th May for the School Immunisation Team to visit Lesmahagow High School 
and administer the vaccinations to all S1 and S2 pupils, and girls from S3-6 who have missed their 
immunisation in previous years. 
 
All S1 pupils were issued a consent form when they attended school on the week beginning 
Monday, 29th March 2021. This should be returned to the school office on the first week we after 
the Easter Break. If for whatever reason your child was unable to collect their consent form, please 
encourage them to collect it from the office the next time they attend. 
 
In order to receive the vaccination, all S1 pupils must return their signed consent form. If any 
student fails to do so, the Immunisation Team will invite them to complete a blank consent form on 
the immunisation day and contact a parent/carer to assist with the completion of the form. 
 
Our Lead Nurse, Carol Anne Hammond, is also happy to speak with parents of S1 pupils who do 
not receive a consent form or who have a health enquiry. Please contact me on the email address 
provided if you require her contact details. 
 
All children are reminded to eat breakfast and wear a short sleeve shirt / t-shirt on the 
immunisation day.   
 
Please contact the school if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
David Robertson 
Depute Head Teacher 
gw10robertsondavid8@glow.sch.uk  
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